
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date:  Saturday, 10th February 2024. 

 

 

To:  The Parents of students in Years 1-13  
 

 
Dear Parents,  

Greetings from Saint Marys! We have received several updates about potential unstable weather 

on Monday, 12th February 2024. The government has even declared remote working for 

government employees.  

 
We would like to inform ALL parents that Monday, 12th February will be a Distance 

Learning Day.  

• Classes from years 7-13 will have online lessons via Zoom. Teachers will send links in GC.  

• Primary students will have work posted in GC according to the timetable for Monday / or 

work assigned in Active Learn.  

 
STS buses will NOT OPERATE in the interest of safety of the children.  

 
Parents are advised that it is safer for children to be at home, please email the class teacher if you 

still wish to send your child to school (if there are extenuating circumstances) please note that 

staff will also be mostly operating remotely as it might not be possible for the majority to reach 

school.  In case any children attend, they will be kept in the main hall to access their work on their 

own devices.  

 
Let us keep the safety and wellbeing of one and all in mind.  

 

Thank you  

 

 
 
School Management 
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